## September 27, 2011

**TO:** David Hulseberg

Village Manager

**FROM:** Joelyn Kott

**Communications Coordinator** 

RE: Presentation From American Legion & VFW Posts

The American Legion and VFW have requested to make a presentation to the Village Board of historical photos of a Veterans plaque to be displayed at the Village Hall. The photos, circa 1944, are of the veteran's plaque that formerly resided at the site of Lincoln School.

Mr. George Miller from the VFW and Mr. Tony Marone from the American Legion will be present at the October 6, 2011 Village Board meeting to present the restored photos to the Village Board.

Please place this item on the October 6, 2011 Board of Trustees agenda. Thank you.

Vfwpreentation1062011